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When reference is made to parent, this also includes eligible students and surrogate parents.  
Parents have the right to inspect and review all education records pertaining to their child that are 
collected, maintained or used by the District to meet the requirements of special education law.  
Our District presumes that the parent has the authority to inspect and review records relating to 
their child unless the District has been advised that the parent does not have the authority under 
applicable state law governing such matters as guardianship, separation and divorce. 
 
A request to review and inspect records must be in writing.  The District makes records available 
to parents within ten school days of the request.  Records are made available within three school 
days of the request if information is needed to plan for any due process proceeding or a PPT 
meeting. A representative of the parent may inspect and review the records. 
 
Our District will provide to parents an explanation and an interpretation of their child’s records 
upon parental request.  The District provides to parents, upon request, a list of the types and 
locations of education records collected, maintained or used by our District. 

 


